
A Special Meeting of the Peru Town Board was held on Thursday, October 3, 2024, at the Peru 

Town Hall.  Those present were Mr. Craig Randall , Supervisor; Mr. James Douglass, 

Councilman; Mr. Eric Duquette, Councilman; Mr. Kregg Bruno, Councilman;(Excused) Mr. Mel 

Irwin, Councilman; Mrs. Dianne Miller, Town Clerk; Ms. Pam Barber, Confidential Secretary to 

the Board and Deputy Town Clerk. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:37 PM by Mr. Randall.   

 

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to present the 2025 Tentative Budget to the Town 

Board. 

 

 

Mrs. Miller presented the 2025 Tentative Budget to the Town of Peru Board Members. 

 

 

Motion by Mr. Douglass, seconded by Mr. Irwin to adjourn the Special meeting at 6:09 PM.   

Ayes 4   Nays 0           Motion Carried 

 

 

 

 

 

 


